
 

 

OPEN SPACE ADVISORY BOARD 

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 
 

April 12, 2017 

1:30 pm 
 

Open Space Visitor Center 

6500 Coors Blvd. NW 

 
Members Present 

Don Couchman, Chris Green, Loren Hines (Chair), Rene Horvath (arrived late), Michael Jensen, 

Alan Reed, Janet Saiers (left early) 

Members Absent 
None 

Staff Members Present 

Brandon Gibson (Acting Open Space Superintendent), Lindsay Gillenwater (Open Space Office 

Assistant), Jim Sattler (Open Space Assistant Superintendent), Barbara Taylor (Parks & 

Recreation Director), Matthew Whelan (Parks & Recreation Deputy Director) 

Visitors Present 

Ike Eastvold (citizen), Matt Schmader (citizen), Jerold Widdison (citizen), Diane Souder 

(National Park Service), Dennis Vasquez (National Park Service), Ian Thompson (citizen) 

Call to Order 

Chair Loren Hines called the meeting to order at 1:34 pm. 

Action: Appointment of alternate Open Space Advisory Board member to Candelaria 

Farm Technical Advisory Group 

Loren Hines was appointed as an alternate on the Candelaria Farm Technical Advisory Group. 

No action was needed. 

Action: Proposed Concept for Petroglyph National Monument Visitor Use Management 

Plan 

Dennis Vasquez (Petroglyph National Monument Superintendent) presented work to-date on the 

Visitor Use Management Plan. The board viewed maps and discussed trail locations and access 

points. No action was taken at this time; Alan Reed requested continuing the discussion and 

marking a concept map with their suggestions at the advisory board meeting on April 25
th

. He 

also encouraged attendance at City Council April 17
th

 to speak on R-17-171. 

 

Barbara Taylor announced that Parks and Recreation will still have representation on the 

Development Review Board. 

 

Adjournment 

Motion: Alan Reed moved to adjourn the meeting at 3:58 pm; second by Michael Jensen. 

Motion passed unanimously, 6-0 (Janet Saiers was not in attendance at the time). 


